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Approval Form –Eco Pot Making on World Environmental Day 

.Department: NSS UNIT 

Program: Eco Pot Making on World Environmental Day. 

Objectives: An initiative of reusing plastic bottles in the form of sapling holders 

and from which we can save the environment. 

Need: This initiative was taken to save the environment and create the best out 

of the waste. 

Content: Volunteers made the sapling holder and reused the plastic bottles in the 

session to felicitate. 

Judge: NA 
 

Date: 5th June, 2023. 
 

Cost/Budget: NA. 
 

Proposed by: Dr. Vijay Vishwakarma. 

Verified by: Dr. Vijay Vishwakarma. 

Date of Approval: 31st May, 2023. 
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Notice (WhatsApp): 
 

Jai Hind 

The NSS UNIT of Bunts Sangha’s S.M.Shetty College of Science, Commerce 
and Management Studies, Powai 

PRESENTS 

Jai Hind  

The activity of Sapling Making on the occasion of World Environment Day 

All the volunteers are requested to make a sapling through the use of plastic 
bottles and take a picture of it and send it to Sanjay Bhappa 

The volunteers who will make saplings today will be working hours for the 
same, and the saplings that you make will have to be brought to college after the 

college reopens 
 
 
 

Show your creativity and get your hours!! 
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Minutes of the meeting:- Eco Pot Making on World Environmental Day 
 

There was an online meeting held on Zoom Platform. 
 

Meeting on 4th June, 2023.  

 Volunteers should follow the instructions. 

 Volunteers were told reporting time and some basic information about the 
activity 

 The volunteers were guided by the rules and regulations 
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Report: Eco Pot Making on World Environmental Day 
 

Event: Eco Pot Making on World Environmental Day 

Date: 5th June, 2023. 

Objectives: An initiative of reusing plastic bottles in the form of sapling holders 

and from which we can save the environment. 

Highlight: The NSS unit of S.M. Shetty College of Science, Commerce and 

Arts, Management Studies, Powai had organized an activity on Eco Friendly 

Sapling Making. In this activity, volunteers had to make a sapling holder and use 

their creativity to decorate it in college of this, we are making people aware about 

the environment and the used plastic bottles are reused in this medium. This is a 

nice opportunity to showcase the creativity of the volunteers. This activity gives a 

unique message to society and makes them awake to try something 

environmentally friendly. 

Total Number of Volunteers: 22 
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Participants list: 
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Action Taken Report Of Eco Pot Making on World Environmental Day 
 
 

 
Date 

 
Feedback Received 

 
Suggestions Provided 

 
 
 

5th June, 2023. 

 
Feedback received by 
all the volunteers and 
the audience was highly 
positive and 
encouraging. 

Suggestions were  
received regarding 
conducting more such 
events in the future. 

 
 
 

Participants appreciated 
the sustainable approach 
and the opportunity to 
contribute to a greener 

cause. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NSS Programme Officer                                                                       Principal 

 
 

 


